
Message from the Executive Director

JoAnn Hansen
Executive Director

Dear Friend,

During this public health crisis and time

of economic uncertainty, you and I are

ever grateful for the protection and

safety our own homes provide. We are

mindful however, that there are many

in our community who cannot “shelter

in place” because they either do not

have shelter or because their shelter is

crowded, unsafe or unhealthy.

We do not know how this pandemic will unfold in the weeks

ahead. But we do know that no one will be harder hit than

those families who are at the core of our mission. They look

to Habitat Choptank to help them realize their dream for a

safe home of their own. And that is why I am asking for

your support today.

Times like these can cause

us to become fearful and

isolated – or they can

humble us, offering us the

foresight and generosity of

spirit to rise up to meet the

needs of our fellow man.

Please join me, our staff, volunteers and board members in

rising up to support the mission and ministry of Habitat

Choptank by clicking on the orange “Donate” button below or

by mailing a check to the address found below. Truly, your

support has never been more critical.



 

God bless you,

JoAnn Hansen

P.S. Thank you for your prayers and support as we build

homes, community and hope right here where we

live. And, please keep yourself and your loved ones safe and

healthy during this unprecedented crisis.

Donate

https://habitatchoptank.org/donate-form/

